
Do you have Parkinson’s disease?

UNLV researchers are seeking people 

who have Parkinson’s disease for a 

survey study on how Parkinson’s 

disease affects physical activity, habits, 
mood, thinking, and other behaviors. 
Responses from this survey will be used 
to help plan research studies for people 

with Parkinson’s disease. 

Help us learn 

more about how 

Parkinson’s disease 

affects your life

If you need more information, please contact
Dr. Merrill Landers, PT, DPT, PhD

Email: merrill.landers@unlv.edu | Phone: 702-895-1377

Your participation in this study is 

greatly needed as it will help us plan 

out research studies that are relevant 

to you. This survey will take between 
45-60 minutes to complete. 
No personal identifying information 

will be included in the study unless you 
wish to be entered into a raffle for a 
monetary award.

To participate, follow the link
 or Scan the QR Code:

Participate: https://redcap.link/unlvpdsurvey


